
SCHOOLS WORKSHOPS FOR THE PEOPLE’S PARISH PROJECT IN 

CRAIGENTINNY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

 

Fergus and Claire McNicol worked with the P5 class in Craigentinny PS over four sessions in 
November 2022, with the final session taking place in January 2023. 
 
We sang well known street songs such as "  The one o'clock gun" and "Mickey moose" and 
wrote an up to date version of "Oor wee school". 
 
We told the story of a wee squirrel who lived in the woodland of the school playground and 
his adventure to Lochend Park in search of hazelnuts. 
The children created their own story maps depicting local landmarks wee 

squirrel  sees en route.  
 
The children practised a range of storytelling techniques and our final session involved a 
relay telling of the tale.  
 
Contact details: Claire McNicol claire_dela_lune@yahoo.com 
Fergus McNicol fergus_mcnicol@yahoo.co.uk 
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